
 
 
REPORT WG DENTAL TEAM 
 
As announced during the previous plenary session the ERO Dental Team WG is now working 
on the continuous education of the ERO dental team members. The results will be collected 
via a survey. 
Therefor to make it, the working group met 2 times. One time during the FDI dental congress 
in Sydney and the second time in Berlin the 22th of march (with a kind and warm hosting by 
the BZK) 
The survey has been validated by the board and will be a online survey which will be 
presented during the Limassol plenary session and the result to the next plenary session if 
the number of answer is enough. 
 
The chairman of the WG – Dr Doniphan HAMMER - thank a lot all the member of the WG for 
their works, help and contributions. 
 
Limassol the ….. 


